
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               28 December 2018 22:16
To:                                   'Kaunchita Maudhub'; 'Andrea Clemons'; 'Alev Cazimoglu'; 'chief.executive@enfield.gov.uk'
Subject:                          RE: Mr Simon Cordell. 109 Burncroft Avenue. EN3 7JQ [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments:                 Enfield‐Counci‐Reply‐28‐12‐2018.pdf
 
Dear Kaunchita Maudhub and Andrea Clemons
 
Please see attached reply to your letter dated the 28/12/2018.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 
 

From: Kaunchita Maudhub [mailto:Kaunchita.Maudhub@enfield.gov.uk] 
Sent: 28 December 2018 13:14
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Re: Mr Simon Cordell. 109 Burncroft Avenue. EN3 7JQ [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Importance: High
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Cordell,
 
Please find attached a letter in response to your emails dated 12th and 20th December 18 sent to Ms Andrea Clemons.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Kaunchita Maudhub
Anti Social Behaviour - Team Leader
Community Safety Unit
Enfield Council
Civic Centre, Silver St
Enfield EN1 3XA
 
Tel: 020 8379-4182
kaunchita.maudhub@enfield.gov.uk
 
Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong
communities.
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> 
Sent: 20 December 2018 13:55
To: Andrea Clemons <Andrea.Clemons@enfield.gov.uk>; Chief Executive <Chief.Executive@enfield.gov.uk>; Jeremy Chambers
<Jeremy.Chambers@enfield.gov.uk>; 'Alev Cazimoglu' <alev.cazimoglu@parliament.uk>
Subject: RE: Mr Simon Cordell. 109 Burncroft Avenue. EN3 7JQ
 
Dear Andrea Clemons
 
I was wondering if you was going to reply to the below email as it has been a few days since I sent it and I feel this is very
important due to the action going to be taken from Enfield Council, and I did not have a reply to my last email to you.
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